
  

 

Stompy Bot Corporation Refiles Q1 Interim Financial Statements and Related 
Management Discussion and Analysis  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
July 21, 2015 (Victoria, British Columbia): Stompy Bot Corporation (“Stompy” or the 
“Company”) announces today that it has refiled its interim financial statements and 
management discussion and analysis (collectively, the “Amended Financials”) as well as 
certifications of the President and the Chief Financial Officer for the 3 month period ended 
March 31, 2015 at the request of current management of the Company as a result of certain 
errors contained in the original financial statements filed by the former officers of the Company.  
 
The Amended Financials are being refiled primarily to correct the cash flow statement which 
was originally missing certain information relating to the financing activities of the Company for 
the period and to correct certain notes to the interim financial statements to include the 
disclosure relating to such financing activities of the Company.  The Amended Financials do not 
change the loss for the three months ended March 31, 2015, nor the total assets as at March 
31, 2015 as previously stated. 
 
Copies of the Amended Financials and the certificates of the President and Chief Financial 
Officer in respect of the Amended Financials have been posted to the Company’s SEDAR 
profile. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Stompy Bot Corporation 
 
James Taylor, President 
1216 Sand Cove Road 
Saint John, New Brunswick  E2M 5V8 
Tel: 1-888-449-4148 
Email: jamest@stompybot.com 
 
Forward-Looking Information 
 
Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking information that 
involve substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. This forward-looking 
information is subject to numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the 
control of the Company, including, but not limited to, the impact of general economic conditions, 
industry conditions, and dependence upon regulatory approvals. Readers are cautioned that the 
assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the 
time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be 
placed on forward-looking information. The parties undertake no obligation to update forward-
looking information except as otherwise may be required by applicable securities law. 

 


